
 

 

 
July 2023 Construction Update 
 
 
We are thrilled to provide you with the latest construction update for "The Audrey." As we progress towards 
our goal of delivering a stunning and modern residential development, we are pleased to share the 
following significant milestones that have been achieved: 
 
Drilled Piling: 
The retention work for the project has reached a major milestone with the successful completion of drilled 
piling. This crucial step ensures the stability and structural integrity of the entire building. Our engineering 
and construction teams have worked diligently to complete this phase on schedule. 
 
Capping Beam Completion: 
Following the drilled piling, the construction of the capping beam, a vital component of the foundation 
structure, has been successfully installed. This beam provides additional reinforcement and support to the 
building's foundation, allowing us to move forward with the substructure excavation phases. 
 
Sewerage Main Upgrades: 
We are pleased to report that the upgrades to the council sewerage main serving the project have been 
completed in coordination with the local authorities. These essential infrastructure improvements will ensure 
that our development operates efficiently and meets all regulatory requirements. 
 
Basement Excavation: 
With the retention foundation work and sewerage main upgrades completed, we have now commenced the 
basement excavation phase. This involves the excavation of the underground space that will house a two-
storey basement and other amenities for our residents. We are committed to minimizing any disruption to 
the surrounding area during this process. 
 
Looking ahead, our construction team will focus on the following key activities: 
 
Basement Construction:  
As the basement excavation continues, we will begin the structural construction of basement walls and 
columns. This phase will see the installation of concrete between the excavated retention piles forming the 
basement walls. 
 
We would like to express our gratitude for your patience and support during this construction process. We 
understand the importance of timely communication and will continue to keep you updated on our progress. 
 
We look forward to the day when "The Audrey" becomes a vibrant addition to our community. 
 
Thank you for being part of this exciting journey with us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 


